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August 2, 1979

Mr. Abe Syed

526 Norseman Drive IN RESPONSE REFER
Jeffersonville, IN 47130 T0 rOIA-79-242

Dear Mr. Syed:

This is in response to your letter in which you requested, pursuant to
the Freedom of Information Act, documents regarding inspections performed

in March and April 1979 upon the Baystate Medical Center, Springfield,
Massachusetts.

In response to your request, a copy of the following documerts are
enclosed.

1. Letter 4/2/79 R. 0. McClintock to Baystate Medical Center

2. Letter 4/11/79 S. Brahmaver to R. 0. McClintock

3. Letter 5/10/79 R. 0. McClintock to Baystate Medical Center
This completes action on your request,
Sincerely,
J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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